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■5CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY
OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN AND PRESIDENT

MONTREAL

6th August, 1930.

Dear Sir Arthur,-

1 am making arrangements for the Annual Western Inspection Trip 

of the Directors of the Company and myself and plan, to leave Montreal on

TheSeptember 4th or 5th, to be gone between three and four weeks, 

itinerary will include a visit to the -Peace River District, -rince Albert 

Battleford, Nipawin and some parts of Vancouver Island, and I extend to

I sincerely hope you willyou a very cordial invitation to accompany us. 

be able to come along.

If you will drop me a note at your convenience, I will send you

an itinerary as soon as the details have been worked out. rj
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Sincerely yours

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., 
Vice-Chancellor and -Principal, 

McGill University, 
MONTREAL, ■t,ue.
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